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Morawa town centre upgrade with SuperTowns funding
· $3million allocated to revitalise Morawa town centre
· $0.5million dollars to investigate thermal power 
Morawa’s town centre will be given a facelift thanks to $3million awarded under the State Government’s SuperTowns program.
Regional Development Minister Brendon Grylls today announced the transformation project, which will revitalise the town centre and divert heavy freight traffic away from its main streets. 
“This project will create additional jobs and provide a catalyst for future investment from government and public and private companies, which will enhance the town and benefit neighbouring communities in the process,” Mr Grylls said. 
The funding will be used to renew the centre of Morawa, creating a central public square with play facilities, terraced seating, public art, paved areas and landscaping to provide shade for relaxation and recreation. 

The existing pedestrian rail crossing will be upgraded and the funds will also be used to begin planning for a freight traffic route around the town. 

Another $0.5million has been provided to research the feasibility of developing renewable solar power generation facility.
Member for the Agricultural Region Brian Ellis said the projects were part of the Morawa Growth Plan, which was developed this year by the Mid West Development Commission and Shire of Morawa in close consultation with residents and businesses.
“The State Government has listened to the community and is investing $3.5million to improve public amenities in the town and investigate other improvements to traffic safety and power demands identified in the Growth Plan,” Mr Ellis said.

“The town centre revitalisation project will provide a very visible enhancement to Morawa, which will have flow-on benefits to the broader region by drawing more residents, businesses and investors to the area.”
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· Almost $80million allocated to the State’s nine SuperTowns
· SuperTowns will help accommodate Western Australia’s population growth – expected to more than double by 2050

More information about WA SuperTowns is available at www.rdl.wa.gov.au/SuperTowns
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